
Kerry Lynch


From: Kerry Lynch


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 9:26 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Cc: Amy Maez


Subject: Thanks in advance


Thanks in advance for publicly identifying the source of the recent NOAA support for President Trump's mis-

steps regarding hurricane Dorian. Leaving it attributed to the entire organization makes you look a little


disingenuous, because the staff at NOAA enjoys incredible credibility with the populace. We depend on you


to issue timely, clear, and above board announcements that have identifiable sources. The level of success


this previous policy has had is remarkable, as seen in the decrease in weather related damage and death


we've seen over previous decades. I appreciate your willingness to return to that policy, despite the political


risk it would create for you. We depend on this.


Regards,


Kerry Lynch



	Thanks in advance

